
 

 

 

DATE:   June 17, 2025 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Trisna Tanus, City Attorney, 452-2970 
  City Attorney’s Office  

 
SUBJECT: Ethics Code Training  

 

The Bellevue City Code (BCC) 3.92.060 provides for the position of an ethics officer who 

is responsible to provide certain services, including reviewing the training materials 

related to the code of ethics. The City’s ethics officer, Hillary Evans, Kenyon Disend, has 

completed this review. 

This evening, Ms. Evans will present an ethics training and will be available to address 

any questions. Council last received an ethics training on June 12, 2017. The 

presentation is for information only and no action is being sought from Council.  
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